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I-29/I-94 Interchange Injury Crash 
 
What:  One vehicle injury crash 

Where:  Northbound I-29 Exit 63 off-ramp to westbound I-94 

When:  Wednesday, May 8th, 2024 @ approximately 5:49 pm 

Road Conditions:   Dry 

Weather Conditions:   Clear skies 

Type of Crash:  Vehicle struck a guardrail 

Agencies Involved:  NDHP, Fargo Fire Department, Sanford Ambulance 
 
Vehicle No. 1: 2018 Chevrolet Camaro 
Driver No. 1: 49 YOA male, Fargo, ND – life threatening injuries 
Restraints:             Restrained & air bag deployment 
Charges:  None 

 
 

 
NARRATIVE:  
On May 8th, 2024, at approximately 5:49 pm, a one vehicle injury crash occurred in the Fargo 
area.  The crash occurred on the loop ramp from northbound I-29 to westbound I-94. 
 
A 49 YOA male was driving a 2018 Chevrolet Camaro northbound on I-29.  The Chevrolet 
exited northbound I-29 to travel westbound on I-94.  While negotiating the loop ramp, the 
driver of the Chevrolet lost control and struck the guardrail on the outside shoulder where the 
I-29 loop ramp merges with westbound I-94.   
 
The collision caused the air bags in the vehicle to deploy.  The driver was transported by 
Sanford Ambulance to Sanford Hospital in Fargo for life threatening injuries. 
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The northbound I-29 Exit 63 off-ramp was closed for approximately 75 minutes during the 
crash investigation. 
 
The crash remains under investigation by the NDHP.  The name of the driver will be released 
on the afternoon of May 9th.   
 

_________________________________________________________________________________ 
 
For More Information Contact:  
Captain Bryan Niewind    (701) 320-1309                                                                                                                                                  
bniewind@nd.gov  

     
 


